
December 13, 2023  
 
 
On 10/23/2023 CCSD Bus # 10 was involved in an accident.  The bus rolled over onto the 

Driver's side.  As a result of the accident the Insurance company ruled the bus a Total 
Loss. 

 
The Bus was a 2018 IC 65 Passenger Diesel with approximately 85,000 miles on it.  The 

insurance company settlement on the bus will be $81,500.00. 
 
I had contacted Hoglund Bus about a replacement.  I was informed the quickest we can get 

a new bus was to purchase one of their stock units which will be available in April.   
 
The new replacement bus will be a 2025 IC 77 Passenger Diesel.  The price on this bus is 

$143,000.00. 
 
The balance to be paid would be $61,500.00. 
 
I have discussed this with Dr Berlau. 
 
I would like to recommend CCSD purchase the 2025 IC 77 Passenger Diesel bus to 

replace Bus  #10. 
 
 
Jeff Cullen 
Transportation Director 


